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Dear Sirs, 
I hereby object to the proposed Brooklands Farm Development 
Our doctors and denƟsts cannot cope with the number of paƟents they have at the moment  
The current Thanet Way is a nightmare already adding even more cars to it will cause constant gridlock 
Whitstable is becoming a concrete jungle and in many ways cannot sustain anymore development 
I sincerely hope this planned development is rejected 
Yours sincerely, 
Margaret Neale 
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